
Welcome to P7A 

P7A are taught by Mrs Fergusson on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday and Mrs Cannon on a Wednesday. The 

children may receive support throughout the week from our General Assistant, Mrs Glass, and Learning Assistant, Mrs 

Holliday. The children will have PE on a Wednesday and Friday, please make sure you bring in an appropriate PE kit 

The children will have Music with Mrs Carter on a Thursday. 

Important Dates 

7th Jan—1st day back  

17th Jan—Grow Your Fiver—Fayre  

23rd Jan—Burns Supper  

29th Jan—Curling @ Lockerbie 

5th-7th Feb—Edinburgh trip  

17th Feb—Class Photo  

13th Mar—Trip  

Class Rules 

 Always be kind and 

responsible with your actions. 

 Remember to keep the 

classroom tidy and look after resources. 

 Always try your hardest and give tasks 100% effort. 

 Always be honest. 

 Always be polite and stay positive. 

 Always listen to the teacher. 



Literacy 
 

This term we shall be looking at a non fiction book called Robert Burns 
in Time and Place, we will then be reading the novel Friend or Foe by 
Michael Morpurgo. 

In writing we shall be focussing on biographies and completing tasks 
using the ‘writing revolution’.  

We shall continue to work on our comprehension skills using Reading 
from the Bookshelf and Nelson.  

Curricular Areas 
P.E - We will be focussing on gymnastic skills on apparatus and 
fitness this term.  

Art – Many of our art activities will be based on our topics for this 
term.  

R.M.E - We will be learning about Epiphany, The Bible, special books 
linked to other World Religions and The Easter Story. 

German - We will be discussing greetings, personal information and 
numbers. 

Health - This term we will be discussing facing new challenges and 
anxieties linked to this, peer pressure and Rights and Responsibilities. 

Topic 
Our focus this term for our Topic will be on Robert Burns to 

begin with  in preparation for the Burns Supper. 

We will then learn about World War 2. We will learn about how 
the war stated and ended as well as some key battles, important 
people in the war and what life was like for people both at home 

and at war. 

Maths 

SAMSON - We will continue with multiplication this term and 
recap addition and subtraction to ensure speed and accuracy.  

Trapeziums - This term we will continue to work on fractions, 
introduce percentages, negative numbers and algebra.  Mrs Cannon 

will focus on Data Handling and 2D shape.  

Octagons – This term we will continue with decimals and  introduce 
fractions and percentages.  Mrs Cannon will focus on Data Handling 

and 2D shape.   


